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Thank you for consulting us on the above document. 
 
We have no comments to make on the Addendum to Proposed Submission of the Core 
Strategy.  As a neighbouring Local Planning Authority, we are interested in the progress of 
this important document.  Please keep us informed of the development.  
 
 


